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St Ives Infant and Nursery School    @stivesinfantsch.          

Mission, Vision, Values – Parents Voice 

‘Setting Sails for New Horizons’ 

The ‘tagline’ above is our mission statement and 

one we are very proud of. How we are going to 

achieve that should be set out in our vision 

which will be underpinned by our values. With 

our renewed enthusiasm and a spring in our step 

we felt now would be a really good time to 

review and clarify our vision. 

We do hope that as many of you as possible will 

contribute – it only has to be one word e.g. 

resilience. Please come in and interact with the 

display! If you are unable to come in person, 

please feel free to email your thoughts, or send 

them in with your child/ren.  

Please do call in with your comments – we need 

parent’s viewpoints! Information can be found in 

the Jubilee room or in our entrance corridor.  

Key Dates                                                           

Monday 3rd Feb – FOSIIS Cake Stall 

Tuesday 4th Feb – Chough Reading Café 

Thursday 6th Feb – Puffin reading Café 

Monday 10th Feb – INSET Day  

Friday 14th Feb – Wear Red Day (Cornwall Air 

Ambulance) Break up for Half term 

Monday 24th Feb – Return to school  

Saturday 28th March - First M.A.D day - More 

information to follow  

Tuesday 17th & Wednesday 18th March – Parents 

Evenings  

Easter Holidays – Monday 30th March to Monday 13th 

April (Children return to school Tuesday 14th) 

Achievers  

This week’s ‘Achievers’ … 

Class Achiever  

Pipit Connor 

Puffin Reggie 

Chough Ezra 

Heron Willow 

Kittiwake Pierre 

Sandpiper Thomas 

Cormorant Jayden  

Well done to everyone. I will see you for Hot Chocolate on 

Tuesday. 

Staffing 

We are delighted to welcome some new faces to our 

team.  

Miss Cocking will be joining us as Lunchtime 

Supervisor from next week and will be working with 

Puffins.  

Miss Sturgess will be joining us as our Nursery 

Teacher from 14th April.  

FOSIIS 

FOSIIS are busy making plans for the spring term 

school fundraising. Monday 3rd February will start 

with an afterschool cake sale in the Jubilee room 

from 3pm. And this term they are looking for cake 

donations from year 1 children. Could these be 

dropped in on Monday morning via teachers or the 

office. And of course if anyone else would like to 

donate you’re very welcome. 

Thank you for your support! 


